
 

 

 

 

July 30, 2007 

 

Attn: Kalika Boulware, Contract Specialist 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) 
1305 East West Highway, 7th Floor 
Room 7436 
Silver Spring, MD, 20910 
 
Solicitation Number:  NTIA9110712841 
Solicitation Closing Date/Time:  Monday, July 30, 2007 @ 2:00 p.m. 
 

Dear Ms. Boulware: 

NeuStar is pleased to submit the attached proposal in response to the Department of Commerce’s 
(DoC’s) Request for Quotation (RFQ) (Solicitation Number NTIA9110712841) for the administration of 
country code top-level Internet domain for the United States (usTLD).    

This proposal is submitted in accordance with all requirements of the RFQ and this letter addresses 
all requirements described in Exhibit A, Instruction to Offerors – Commercial Items, Section 52.212-1, 
b.1 through b.11.    

NeuStar hereby acknowledges receipt of the following Amendments to the Solicitation: 

 

Amendment  
Number Date Posted 

1 July 10, 2007 

2 July 10, 2007 

3 July 10, 2007 

 

As the current administrator of usTLD, NeuStar is uniquely positioned to deliver the best technical, 
operational and administrative solution to the DoC in accordance with all contractual requirements.   
Since 2001, NeuStar has worked diligently in cooperation with the DoC to responsibly grow the 
usTLD space while drafting, implementing and enforcing rich policy to preserve the quality and 
integrity of the space.    NeuStar’s solution leverages our existing technical platform and 
administrative practices to ensure uninterrupted service.   Additionally, NeuStar has proposed 
numerous enhancements to our existing service that are intended to increase usage and visibility of 
the space, improve the registrar/registrant/user experience, and ensure the ongoing stability and 
reliability of the platform.    
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NeuStar has provided its profile from the Central Contractor Registration (CCR) database following 
this letter.    

NeuStar has provided its representations and certifications from ORCA in Proposal Section T.   The 
ORCA representations and certifications were updated on July 10, 2007.   

NeuStar has included past performance information as required by the RFQ in Proposal Section R.     

NeuStar hereby certifies that we agree with all terms, conditions and provisions included in this 
solicitation.    

As required, we have provided eight hard copies and one copy on cd-rom of our response to the RFQ.  
The proposal is organized in accordance with Exhibit A, Additional Instructions for Submitting Your 
Quote.   

If there are any questions regarding this proposal or any of NeuStar’s capabilities, please contact 
Keith Drazek at 202-533-2914 or via e-mail at keith.drazek@neustar.biz.    

We look forward to continuing our relationship with the DoC as administrator of the usTLD. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Richard Tindal 
Vice President, Registry Services 
NeuStar, Inc. 
46000 Center Oak Plaza 
Sterling, VA, 20166 
571-434-5784 
DUNS number: 11-240-3295. 
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